
Starting Monday, September 17, 2007, the alpine section of the Sun Road between the west tunnel 
and Haystack Creek will close for the season to accommodate accelerated road work; therefore, 
vehicle access to Logan Pass from the west will not be available for the remainder of the fall season 
beginning September 17.  East of Logan Pass, a washout must be repaired and a temporary bridge 
removed before winter.  A fall season east side schedule will soon be announced for this work. 

For the week of August 13-19, 2007


